
TOWN OF CROMWELL 

INVITATION TO BID 

 
 

ITEM 
West Street Sidewalk Improvements and Intersection Realignment  

March 24, 2023 

 

The Town of Cromwell is seeking bids for the construction of sidewalks on West Street from Lincoln Road 

southeast to Timber Hill Road with connection to Town Hall, the realignment of Allen Road intersection 

with West Street and the removal of a portion of Lincoln Road. Funding provided by the State of 

Connecticut Urban Act Grant administered by the Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental 

Protection (DEEP). 

 

Bids will be received only at the Department of Public Works, Town Hall (second level), 41 West Street, 

Cromwell, CT 06416, Attention: Jon Harriman, P.E, Town Engineer, until Friday, April 21, 2023 at 11:00 

A.M. (local time), at which time they will be publicly opened and read aloud. No late bids will be accepted. 

 

This contract is subject to state set-aside and contract compliance requirements. 

The Town reserves the right to waive informalities or reject any or all bids when said action is deemed to 

be in the best interests of the Town. The Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental 

Protection is an Affirmative Action and Equal Opportunity Employer that is committed to complying 

with the Americans with Disabilities Act. To request an accommodation contact us at (860) 418-5910 or 

deep.accommodations@ct.gov 

 

 

Bid Forms, Plans and Specifications may be obtained from Joseph Merritt & Company, located at 650 

Franklin Avenue, Hartford, CT 06114, 860-296-2500, https://www.josephmerritt.com.  

The Town of Cromwell is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. Minority / Women / 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprises are encouraged to bid. 
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